
  

 

 
A note from the Principal: 

As we shared at the beginning of December, Miss Laura has been out on medical leave. Laura asked 

us to share that she is recovering from her first surgery with a profound appreciation for all of the 

support and care she has been given by her class.  

Due to the still unknown length of time needed for Miss Laura's medical absence, we have made 

additional support plans in your child's classroom to ensure the continuation of new and challenging 

lessons. In the month of January, you will see an additional teacher, Miss Jan, supporting in room 3. 

Miss Jan is a Montessori certified teacher who has 20+ years of Lead Teacher experience at our 

school and is a current substitute teacher. Jan will be supporting Miss Tiffani and Miss Kacie Monday

-Friday. 

Our hope is that we will see Miss Laura return sometime in February. Thank you for your patience 

during this transition and we will continue to communicate with you once we know more.  -Lila  

          
Miss. Laura             Miss. Tiffani           Miss Kacie  

Winter Camp—Dec. 26-28th & January 2nd-4th, 2019 

Silent Journey (Parent Curriculum Event) 5:30pm—Jan. 17th 

Kindergarten workshop “Garden on the Road” (Room 2) -Jan. 18th  

Martin Luther King Jr. Day —No School Jan. 21st  

Open House 10am-1pm—Jan. 26th    
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I m port an t Dat es :    

Science—We will learn all about the 

Arctic animals and how to create 

Animal Reports! 

Zoology— 
Life cycle of a 

Penguin.   

Geography— We will be studying 

ANTARCTICA!  

Art—This month we will study Salva-

dor Dali!  

Social Science: We will be talking 

about Martin Luther Kind, 

Jr. and will learn why he 

was so important to Amer-

ica and the effect he had 


